
Policy for review of private Professional Engineer Designs for Commission Cost Share 
Program BMPs 

Private professional engineers are allowed to design BMPs for Commission cost share 
programs.  Division of Soil and Water Conservation engineers will review sealed designs from 
private engineers to ensure the design meets the required program standards and specifications 
for the practice prior to construction.  After completing the review of the private engineers 
design, the division engineer will provide written documentation on whether the practice as 
designed, meets the required program standards and specification to the local soil and water 
conservation district.  The private engineer/firm will be responsible for construction oversight 
and certifying the installed practice as built to complete the cooperator’s request for payment. 
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